Planning Commission Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2021

The Board of Planning Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas met at City Hall at 5:30 p.m. on
the above date — the following being present: Karen Soliz, Janet Wade, Cynthia Naylor and Larry Mann.
Absent were Gwen Owens-Wilson, Richard Idleman, Joshua Lawrenz and DJ Neuberger. Also present
were City Manager Branden Dross, City Clerk Megan Lawrenz and Debi Urbanek.

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Chair Larry Mann opened the meeting and requested a recess for 10 minutes to try and reach enough
members for a quorum. At 5:42 there were not enough planning commission members to reach a
quorum. Discussion was had about scheduling a special planning commission meeting prior to the next
regularly scheduled meeting in October.

Megan Lawrenz, City Clerk



